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Awards 

Congratulations to the following students: Mia, 
Riley, Alex, Kyla, Anna-Rose, Skye and Erjan. 

Assembly 

This Thursday 26 November at 2:45 pm we will 
have our last assembly for the year, we hope that 
parents, friends and family are able to come along. 
(Short P&C Meeting afterwards) 

P&C News 

Meeting this Thursday 26 Nov: There 
is a brief meeting after school from 
3.30pm to 4.30pm. Everyone is 
welcome to attend including any parents who have 
a child beginning school next year.  

Bunnings BBQ: On Sunday 6th December there will 
be a school fundraising BBQ at Bunnings in Orange. 
This will be the P&C’s big fundraiser for the year 
and we would appreciate any assistance on the 
day. If you cannot offer your time, please consider 
donating soft drinks to sell such as Coke, Fanta etc. 

We will advise the times volunteers are needed 
next week and a roster will be available to put your 
name on. 

Thank you P&C Committee 

Primary Student Excursion-Medical Information 

Thank you to those that have fully paid for the 
excursion or have paid their second instalment. 

The last instalment is due next Thursday 3rd 
December. Please speak to Mr Scott if you need 
assistance or would like more time to finalise 
payment. 

On line Medical Form - Please complete this as 
soon as possible! 

This information is needed for your child to attend 
the excursion. If you have any problems doing this 
it can be done at school. 

Concert Night Wednesday 9th December 

Due to a clash we have changed our concert night 
to Wednesday 9th December. The night will start at 
7pm and finish around 8:30-9:00 with supper. 
 

   

The next orientation class for students 
beginning Kindergarten with us in 2016 is 
on next Tuesday 1st December. 

Swimming this Wednesday  

Swimming tomorrow - Wed 25 Nov from 2:30-3:30 
pm. Please remember to have everything packed 
for your child/children to participate, including 
$5.00 to go in the silver box if you are paying 
weekly. Please be at the pool by 3.20pm to collect 
your child/children.   

Pizza Lunch TOMORROW Wed 

Students will not need to bring their lunch this 
Wednesday as Mrs PE is providing pizza for lunch 

What’s on!! 
Term 4 2015 
Next Spring into School: Next Tues 1 Dec 
Kinder Orientation: NEXT Tues - All day 1 Dec 
Swimming: Tomorrow Wed 25 Nov  
Pizza Lunch: Tomorrow  
Assembly: This Thurs 26 November 
P&C Meeting: This Thurs 3.30-4.30pm 
P&C Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser: Sun 6 Dec at Bunnings 
Concert Night: Wed 9 Dec 

 Canteen: Already covered this Fri 27 Nov  
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24 November 2015 Term 4 Week 8 
as a reward for the prompt return and care of 
library books. 
 
   ____________________________________________ 
 
 

Light the Night 
We are again this year supporting the 
Leukaemia Foundation – ‘Light the Night’ 
Fundraiser. Mrs Chapman has a receipt book 
in the office for donations over $2.00 which 

is tax deductable or you may simply place a donation in the 
blue box.  Any donations are greatly appreciated for this 
worthy cause. If you intend to donate please bring your 
money in tomorrow. 
 
Thank you 

 
 _______________________________ 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

What is FoodCare: FoodCare Orange is a community 
service run by volunteers that helps individuals and 
families access good quality food and household items 
in an affordable manner by providing a self-serve shop 
with a variety of grocery and personal items. 
When is FoodCare open? 

FoodCare is open every Tuesday and Thursday mornings 
from 9.30 to 12.30.   

Where do I find FoodCare? 
FoodCare operates at the Glenroi Community Centre, Garema 
Road, Glenroi. 

How does FoodCare work? 
Customers present their membership card and pay a small 
service fee for their selection —from pantry, personal, and 
fresh items on offer. 

Who is eligible? 
Any individual or family with a Centrelink Pension Card or 
Health Care Card, or in genuine need due to unforeseen 
circumstances is eligible to use FoodCare. 

How do I join? 
To join, simply drop into the Glenroi Community Centre during 
opening hours with your Centrelink or Health Care card and 
proof of address, such as drivers licence or a bill. 

Free transport 
 If you need transport to access FoodCare, call Community 
Transport on 02 6362 6554. 

 
 
For more information:            Phone 0467 229 673      
www.foodcareorange.org.au 
 

Please pass on this information to anyone who 
you consider would benefit from this service. 

http://www.foodcareorange.org.au/

